
From: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@nemaritimetrust.org.uk>
Sent: 08 July 2024 19:47
To: Michael Dawson <daw50nmdj@hotmail.co.uk>
Subject: Re: NEMT NEWSLETTER
 
Micheal, 
You will have received a recorded delivery letter regarding the immediate deletion of your NEMT 
membership. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Regards

On Mon, 8 Jul 2024, 19:03 Michael Dawson, <daw50nmdj@hotmail.co.uk> wrote:

Alec,
Thanks for the

From: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@nemaritimetrust.org.uk>
Sent: 05 June 2024 20:03
Subject: NEMT NEWSLETTER
 
Dear Member
Please find our Summer Newsletter attached for your perusal.

We wish you all Fair Winds and Following Seas.
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